
FREDERICK W. HUTH, who is the proprietor of the Seymour Creamery, one of the large business 
enterprises of Seymour, Wisconsin, was born in Germany, September 28, 1875, and is the son of 
Helmuth and Wilhelmina (Rohda) Huth, who came from the Fatherland to the United States in 
1884, settling first in Illinois, but soon removing to Troy, Wisconsin. Mr. and Mrs. Huth, who 
still survive and are living on a farm near Troy, have been the parents of the following 
children: Frederick W.; August, who is a resident of Troy Center; William, whose home is in 
Detroit, Michigan; Carl, who is employed by his brother Frederick W.; Rosa, who married Floyd 
Dunham of Eagle, Wisconsin; and Frank, who still makes his home with his parents. The first 
three named of these children were born in the old country and the others in the United 
States. 
Frederick W. Huth secured his early educational training in the schools of his native country, 
and this was supplemented by attendance at school after coming to America. At the age of 
twenty years he went to work on his own account, entering the employ of the Troy Creamery, 
with which he was connected for ten years and nine months, and he then went to Elkhorn, 
Wisconsin, where for four years he worked for the Grove Creamery. In 1909 he decided to go 
into business for himself, and purchased the Seymour Creamery, which was then known as the 
Otto Sons Creamery, which had a last annual output of $97,000. Under Mr. Huth's management, 
during 1910, the output of the creamery was 720,000 pounds of butter, or nearly three times 
the amount of the former output. Mr. Huth is sole proprietor of this large business, which is 
growing steadily and fast becoming one of the leading creameries of the State.  
In 1895, Mr. Huth was married to Luella Swoboda, who is a native of Wisconsin, and they have 
had five children, namely: Forrest, Esther, Alvin, Gerald and Claud, of whom Gerald died when 
two years of age. Mr. Huth is interested in the growth and development of this section of the 
State and has always supported movements which have for their object advancement along 
industrial lines, but he has never allowed his name to be put forward in the way of public 
preferment, preferring to give. his time and attention to his large business interests. 
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